WASTE MANAGEMENT

May 8, 2012

David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Chandier Plaza Building

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA. 98504-7250

Subject: Waste Management of Greater Wenatchee, a division of Waste Management of
Washington, Inc. (G-237); Tariff No. 13 — (TG-120523)

Dear Mr. Danner:

We originally requested that the effective date of the above-referenced filing be June 1, 2012. Due
to unforeseen circumstances that delayed the mailing to notices to our customers we need to
change this effective date. Accordingly, we are requesting that the effective date of this filing be
revised to July 1, 2012. Customer notices will be mailed no later than May 31, 2012.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at:

Address: 720 4th Avenue, Suite 400, Kirkland, WA 98033
Telephone /Fax #: (425) 814-7840 / (425) 814-7866

e-mail: mweinstein@wm.com

Respecitfully,

Mg M—

Michael A. Weinstein
Senior Pricing Manager, Pacific Northwest Market Area

cc.  Aaron Kelley
Joe Krukowski
Gail Bright



